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The Secretary-General 
 
 Geneva, 17 January 2013 

 
Ref:                 
 
 
 
Contact: 

 
DM-13/1001 
WTPF13/IEG3 
 
 
Preetam Maloor 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
To:  
-  Member States 
-  Sector Members 
-  Associates 
-  Academia 
-  Relevant stakeholders 

Telephone: +41 22 730 5809 
Telefax: +41 22 730 6453 
E-mail: wtpf2013@itu.int  

 

Subject: Third meeting of the Informal Expert Group for the World Telecommunication/ICT Policy 
Forum (WTPF) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is to inform you that as per the schedule published in Circular letter DM-12/1024, the third meeting of 
the WTPF Informal Expert Group (IEG) will take place on 6-8 February 2013 in Room C2 at ITU Headquarters 
in Geneva. 

The main objective of this meeting is to discuss the report of the Secretary-General that will serve as the 
Forum’s only working Document.  Working documents will be made available prior to the meeting on the 
WTPF website at http://www.itu.int/wtpf. Please note that the IEG will be conducted in English only.  

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to nominate an expert from your country/organization to 
the IEG if you have not already done so.  

I look forward to seeing you in Geneva and to working with you towards a successful WTPF 2013. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(signed) 

 

Dr Hamadoun I. Touré 
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